
LEAGUE RECOGNIZED STORES
I am looking for stores in the Austin area for players in our league to meet and play games of Age of Sigmar and 
Warcry. The league will run from December 1, 2019 to February 29, 2019. More information about the league is 
available at the Austin AoS League website: www.aosleague.com

WHAT IS REQUIRED TO BE A LEAGUE RECOGNIZED STORE?
To be a league recognized store I am requesting the following:

	■ Refer people who play or that are interested in playing Age of Sigmar or Warcry to the AoS League website.
	■ We need table space so league participants can meet and play games of Age of Sigmar and Warcry. If your 
store doesn’t have a lot of room, you can just host games of Warcry which take considerably less space than 
Age of Sigmar (the game board for Warcry is only 22” by 30”).

	■ Players will need to know what days and hours there is table space available at your store in order to arrange 
games. If you already have an Age of Sigmar or Warcry day we can just use your existing time slot. Your 
stores hours and times available for the league will also be posted on the league website.

	■ Optional: If your store has terrain available for Age of Sigmar that our players can use that would be great. 
If not, just let us know and we’ll tell league players to bring their own terrain. Warcry players will already 
have their own board and terrain for the game that they will be bringing.

HOW DOES MY STORE BENEFIT?
Being a league recognized store provides the following benefits:

	■ Your store will be listed on the AoS League website as a league recognized store with your hours of operation.
	■ Registration fees collected for the league will be evenly split among all league stores and used to purchase 
gift cards to your store as prize support.

	■ Players are encouraged to spend money at your store. They earn points for every $25 spent at a league store. 
This includes models for either game, snacks, and any other purchases made at your store.

	■ Players are also encouraged to play games and attend events at your store. They earn points for every game 
they play at your store and for every Age of Sigmar/Warcry event that they attend.

	■ We are also happy to advertise any Age of Sigmar or Warcry related events going on at your store via the AoS 
League website, the Austin Age of Sigmar Facebook group, and the Austin Age of Sigmar Discord server.

HOW CAN MY STORE PARTICIPATE?
Interested stores can send an email with hours of operation, days available for league participants to play Age of 
Sigmar and/or Warcry, and whether or not they need to bring their own terrain to the league organizer, Jeffrey 
Visgaitis, at: admin@aosleague.com


